
April 12, 2018 

 

RIVERSIDE COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

FEDERAL TRANSIT ADMINISTRATION DBE GOAL 

FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2018/19 – 2020/21 

 
 
In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26.45(g), the Riverside County Transportation 
Commission (RCTC), as a recipient of U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) 
assistance, announces a proposed Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise (DBE) overall goal of 9.0% for the project period. This race-neutral 
goal represents the percentage of work to be performed by certified DBE firms on RCTC’s 
FTA-assisted projects during each federal fiscal year of the project period. 

 
The methodology used to determine the proposed goal will be available for public 
inspection for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice, Monday through Thursday 
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the following location: 

 
Riverside County Transportation Commission 

4080 Lemon Street, 3rd Floor 
Riverside, CA 92501 
Tel: (951) 787-7141 

 
The U.S. DOT and RCTC will accept comments on this proposed goal for thirty (30) days 
from the date of this notice. 

 
Written comments to the RCTC DBE Liaison Officer, Matthew Wallace, may be sent to 
the address above and/or emailed to mwallace@rctc.org. Written comments can also 
be sent directly to the FTA, Marisa Appleton, Civil Rights Officer, 200 W. Adams Street, 
Suite 320, Chicago, IL 60606.  Written comments at both locations will be accepted until 
Tuesday, May 15, 2018. 


